
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

Maynard School District 
Office of the Superintendent 

74 Campus Drive 
Maynard, AR   72444 

870-647-3502 – Fax 870-647-2301 
 

September 8, 2020 

Public MEETING 
 
 

 

Members in Attendance: Dr. Steve Bounds, Babbie Nelson, Trent Melton, Cody Edington, and Charles Jarrett 
Absent: None 
Others in Attendance: Pat Rawlings, Cindy Dauck, Damien Steele, Lori Steimel, Joe Steimel, Mary Watson, 
Betty Late 
 
Dr. Bounds opened the meeting at 6:08 p.m. Ms. Rawlings was introduced and provided the following 
information: 
 

 Our GT Program offers 30 minutes each week to all K-3 students, 150 minutes each week to students 
that have been placed in GT 4-8 grades, and we offer Pre-AP and AP courses for students in grades 9-
12. We also compete in chess, quiz bowl, the story store writing competition, and do many creative 
and critical thinking activities throughout the year. 

 The high school offers the required 38 courses. 

 We offer the following AP courses: Language, Lit, US History, Chemistry, Biology 

 We offer concurrent credit courses through Black River Technical College 

 We have two teachers that are not highly qualified. They are both in high school and are working on 
their certification. 

 We have no teachers on an ALP at this time. 
 

Mrs. Rawlings gave an update on the building projects we have going. The three roof projects are what is 
currently being worked on. 
 
Ms. Dauck introduced the new hires in her building and Mrs. Steimel introduced the ones for her building. 
 
There were not questions from the audience. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:14 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________     _________________________________ 
 Board President                  Board Secretary 
 


